
To: Grocery Prices Inquiry 

Sent: Mon Mar 10 19:12:04 2008 

Subject: Public Submission to ACCC Grocery Inquiry by Queensland 

Citrus Growers Inc on 10 March 2008 

 

Dear   Sir 

 

  

 

Queensland Citrus Growers Inc, the representative body of the citrus 

industry in Queensland. 

 

  

 

This association , wishes to register its intension to make a 

submission to the inquiry in grocery prices. 

 

  

 

However, we would like more time to get it in, due to our limited 

resources and the need for us to consult with, and get feedback from, 

our membership base. 

 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  

 

  

 

Chris Simpson 

 

Executive Manager 

 

Queensland Citrus Growers Inc 

 

PO Box 350 

 

Brisbane Market 

 

Qld                4106 


